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Proposed Modification of Gas Conveyance Licences to Implement Decision on
Harmonised Transmission Tariff

Dear Jillian,

GMO Northern Ireland (GMO NI) is grateful to have the opportunity to respond to this
consultation as the single gas market operator for the transmission network in Northern

Ireland, a collaboration of the four Transmission System Operators (TSOs).

GMO NI consider the licence changes to appear reasonable for the implementation of the
Utility Regulator decision on the transmission tariffs.

Should you wish to discuss our response please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

lo. Youst

Claire Stewart
Finance Manager



